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20.03.2019
To whom it may concern, 
As WWF-Turkey, we believe that Water Stewardship approach is a key pillar in sustainability for textile sector. This approach pioneered by H&M and strengthened by the participation of Inditex can only by effective the collective action of all brands. In this regard, we would like to share with you in advance the steps to change for brands and the common message planned to be delivered to the textile manufacturers during our “Call for Collective Action to Textile Brands” meeting on March 26, 2019, in Istanbul of which the final agenda is enclosed.

Our ultimate goal is to develop a water management and natural resource use model in Buyuk Menderes basin, which would set an example to other areas in Turkey. As a first step, we’re implementing the Cleaner Production Program in textile as the target sector. We’ll be introducing the achievements with our local and national partnerships in Buyuk Menderes basin to Ergene basin in 2019, where textile is heavily located. We believe that our work will contribute to the efficiency and productivity and global reputation of both brands and suppliers. For this purpose, we’re inviting all brands to join to the “Collective Action Committee for Change”, which we’ll announce during our event on 26th of March.

Our expectations from the member brands in summary are;

1. Emphasize of the importance you place on sustainable production in relevant platforms; for this purpose, to assign a representative to attend to all stakeholder meetings to actively take part in the process;
2. Declaration of the support to the collective action for achievement of sustainability in textile sector and Cleaner Production including the transformation in suppliers Buyuk Menderes and Ergene 

Committee membership does not imply financial obligation but requires the collective work of all brands that have declared their intention to support the process to achieve durability in change. Brands will be able to announce their committee membership via press release, upon mutual agreement with WWF-Turkey. In addition, brands will take part in WWF-Turkey press release of the event on 26th March as “brands collaborating for collective action” and will be announced as such in the related session. 
If you would like to be  part in the Collective Action Committee for Change” with your brand, you may contact Neyran Akyıldız, Corporate Partnerships Manager, WWF-Turkey (nakyildiz@wwf.org.tr) until 22nd March 2019 for further information.

#togetherpossible
Kind regards,
	Aslı Pasinli
	

	CEO
	

	WWF-Turkey
	


Attachment: 26th March 2019, “Call for Collective Action to Textile Brands” Meeting Agenda


